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14th November 2024 

   

Dear Parents and Carers  

KS2 Panto Visit  

 
 

This year, we are very excited to be taking Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 to ‘The Playhouse’ in Weston-

Super-Mare to watch a performance of ‘Beauty and the Beast’. This is a wonderful opportunity 

for your child to experience live theatre. Our PTA have kindly donated £500 towards the costs 

for our KS1/KS2 pantomimes this year, enabling us to reduce the cost to parents significantly.  
 

The trip will take place on Thursday 19th December, with the performance starting at 11.00 

and lasting for 2.5 hours.  The cost for this trip will be £13.00 per child.  If you require financial 

support, please contact the school office.  Please make payment via your ParentPay account 

by Monday 9th December 2024, remembering to tick the consent box.    

 

We will be leaving school at 9.30am and will return by the end of the school day and will be 

travelling with Berry’s Coaches.  All children will need to wear school uniform.  Lunch will be 

eaten in the theatre. Your child will need a packed lunch, a fruit snack and a drink to take with 

them.  If your child is in receipt of free school meals and you would like the school to provide a 

packed lunch, please book one at the school office before Monday 9th December.  

If you have any queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
  

Kind regards  

 

Miss Baines  

Yr 5/6 Phase Lead 


